

It's been a beautiful Spring so far, and it was great to get out and enjoy the cherry blossoms a little bit again this year. The Shidare-zakura tree was spectacular as always, and walks along the Kii river bank under the avenue of cherry blossom trees were a delight. But even as the warming weather shows Summer isn't far away, we have a lot to look forward to this month, with the start of our new Eikaiwa courses! We're grateful to everyone who signed up for one of the classes, and look forward to meeting you all! For those who couldn't join, we're sorry that we couldn't fit everybody in this time, but we will hold more events and classes in the future, so please keep your eyes peeled for that! This month we are holding a family-oriented puzzle-solving event! It will be held at the spacious Agripark with coronavirus countermeasures in place, so please look for more details in this issue. We hope to see you there with your thinking caps on!



今年の桜土手もきれいでした



岩丸川のせせらぎと桜並木

今年も美しい春がやってきて、少し外に出て桜を楽しむ ことができました。今年もいつもと同じようにしだれ桜 は見事に咲き誇り、城井川の桜土手の桜のトンネルを歩 くのはとてもいい気持ちでした。最近の暖かい陽気が 「夏はもうすぐだよ~」と言っていますが、今月は新しい 英会話講座がスタートするなど、楽しみなことがたくさ んあります!講座にお申込みくださった皆さん、ありが とうございました!クラスでお会いできるのを楽しみ にしています!ご連絡いただいたのに登録できなかっ た皆さん、本当にごめんなさい。もっとイベントや講座 を企画していきますので、これからも私たちの活動から 目を離さないでくださいね!今月は「親子なぞときイベ ント」を開催します!広いアグリパークで新型コロナウ イルス感染症予防対策をして開催しますので、詳細は今 月号の広報紙をご覧ください。脳のなぞときスイッチを オンにした皆さんの挑戦を、アグリパークでお待ちして います!

親子国際交流イベントします☆



英会話講座始まります!

